The Murray Company
July 17, 2002
Mr. Jamie Steffens
American Roll-up Door
5291 Shadowlawn Ave. E.
Tampa, FL. 33610
Dear Jamie,
On behalf of the Murray Company, we would like to thank you for a safe, timely and quality completion of the Silver Star Arabians Equestrian Facility in Clearwater, Florida. The completion of this project took the exhausting effort of many subcontractors, suppliers, designers and inspectors to complete such a construction endeavor. Your service to completing this project for the Morean Family was not only appreciated by our client, but also by our firm. The Moreans are a very important client to The Murray Company. By each and every team member putting our customer’s needs at the forefront, we were able to finish a quality project on time, returning and cultivating a relationship with Mr. Morean personally and professionally. We hope we can rely on your company to assist us on other projects in the future. With your dedication to providing timely completion of your construction activities, while maintaining the level of quality and safety we expect on our projects, our team complete this unique and challenging facility. And for that, we thank you.
We look forward to working with you and your staff on future endeavors.
Sincerely,
The Murray Company 
Jay Wishard
Gregg M. Schoppman
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